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To:

Subject:

Damian Garza <tron_333@earthlink.net>
Tuesday, March 16, 2010 5:50 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
ME <orange_030303 @yahoo.com>
Regulation of Retail Forex

RIN 3038-AC61

I support and share the same opinion as US Senator Orrin G Hatch in regards to his letter to Chairman Gensler about the
recent proposed regulation of the retail forex market.

Sincerely,

ALANO DAMIAN GARZA.


